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DON'T FORGET ABOUT EAP, THEY ARE AVAILABLE ONLINE AND IN PERSON !     PHONE:  1-800-663-1142    WEB: HOMEWEB.CA

Special thank you to Donna who
referred some awesome staff in

January!
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Prizes from the
Christmas advent
calendar have been
put to use! Cael
seems to like the
dinosaur sleeping
bag!

February 21 - Family Day

Jasleen, Alisha, Kieran,
Fearon, Bryan, Kennedy

- Support Workers

Jaxson, Edward 
- Facilities Workers

Gamteysa - Security

Valentines Day is February
14th! Keep an eye out for
our Valentines Trivia
contest and treat delivery!

January's Value - Teamwork!

The facilities team showcased
teamwork by organizing a 
birthday party for Brandy,
complete with Birthday
 cake and Soda!

Supporting our staff, Toby and
Catherine from the Mobile Response
Team came to talk with staff at 919

and Tiny Town!

Our Place Society switched to
Homewood Health for our EFAP

program in January. Be sure to check
out the programs, courses and

supports online!


